
From:  Colin Thomson 
To: Jacqui Wallace 
Date:  07/03/2012 10:05 
Subject:  Re: Notice of a Public 
 
Good morning Jacqui. 
 
There is already a tried and tested route for short processions on Union Street. The route in 
question follows the north side of Union Street from St Nicholas churchyard to the Castlegate. 
This route would appear to have advantages over the route proposed here, insofar as  it does not 
cross any footways and concludes at an area  convenient and safe for dispersal.  
 
I would recommend that if this procession takes place then it should follow this  established 
route rather than the one proposed. 
 
Yours, 
 

Colin Thomson 
Technical Officer 
Roadworks Coordination 
phone: (01224) 538045 
mob:    07801078461 
fax  :    (01224) 538087 
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